
 

 

 

From: Sarah Bryan <sarah.bryan@surreycc.gov.uk>  

Sent: 08 October 2020 10:26 

To: Daniel Rolfe <Daniel.Rolfe@guildford.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: Local Council Tax Support Consultation 2021/22 [UNC] 

 

Hi Daniel 

  

Thank you for sending across the information. I have shared with various stakeholders within SCC, 

including our 151 officer, and the feedback is as follows: 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on GBC’s proposals to revise its Local Council Tax 

Support scheme for 2021/22. SCC welcome GBC’s intention to continue to provide financial support 

for the most vulnerable households and support the proposals. 

  

Sarah Bryan | Senior Finance Business Partner (Corporate Finance) 

Resources | Finance “Successful Together” 

Mobile: 07771 649886 

Email: sarah.bryan@surreycc.gov.uk 

Address:  Surrey County Council, Room G48, County Hall, Penrhyn Road, Kingston upon Thames KT1 
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